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NAIFA Position 
NAIFA strongly supports state requirements for public high school students to complete 
personal finance coursework prior to graduation. Starting financial education in high 
school gives students a leg up and will help them make better financial decisions when 
they enter the workforce. High school personal finance courses may also inspire some 
students to pursue financial services as a career. 

NAIFA chapters are actively promoting financial curriculum requirements in their states. 
Currently, 30 states have passed measures to require public high school students to take 
a one-credit personal finance course prior to graduation. Twelve (12) states have 
requirements in place, and 18 have begun the implementation process. As of March 
2025, there are 10 states with active legislation to add a standalone semester-long 
personal finance course to high school graduation requirements. 

 

 

Additional Questions? Contact Us. For additional questions or assistance, please contact 
NAIFA State Government Relations Manager, Bianca Alonso Weiss at bweiss@naifa.org or visit 
advocacy.naifa.org. 
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